
MacMillan Coffee Morning 2020 
 
MacMillan offer a range of support services to cancer 
patients and still need funds so we are still fundraising 
despite not being able to hold a public coffee morning due 
to Covid-19. 
 
We will be running a virtual coffee day next FRIDAY 2nd 
OCTOBER: to make your donations please visit our JustGiving 
page 
https://www.justgiving.com/team/ChesterfordsMacCoffee 
 
Being safe you can still hold a coffee morning using video 
platforms or for a few friends according to the ‘Rule of 6’ and 
social distancing guidelines.  And we can provide cakes (or 
you can buy them from Days!) plus raffle, Baking Quiz and 
Guessing game.  Cakes will be delivered on Thursday 1st 
October as a Surprise Six Selection.  Please email 
debbie.marshall1@gmail.com or phone Elfreda 01799 
530175 to order and then make your donation (preferably on 
line). 
 
All the details also on the Chesterfords Google Group. 
 
If you choose to buy delicious cakes from Days please 
consider making a donation to the collection box by the 
counter with cash or preferably contactless using the QR 
code on its side.  The QR code is also on this notice. 
We have lost family members and friends to Cancer – please 
help us support this great cause and reach our target of £500.  
Thank you! 
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